
       NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF ADVERTISEMENT
*****

No.GEN/MISC/8/2025-ESTSec:  The Advertisement No. B/3222/2018-
RIMS dated 12th December, 2019,  issued by the Institute inter-alia
for appointment of 01(one) UR Section Officer (Electrical), RIMS,
Imphal, stands cancelled due to administrative reasons.

2.    The candidates, who had applied for the said post and
deposited the requisite fees are requested to collect the said
amount from the cash Counter, A-Block, RIMS, Imphal, on any
working day of the Institute from Monday, the 03rd February,
2025, by providing original receipt of application fee payment
and a xerox copy of identification proof (adhaar/pan/voter ID
etc.)

3.    This issue with the approval of Director, RIMS, Imphal.

 

 

 

 

(R.K. Mecolt Singh)
Deputy Director (Admn.)

Copy to :

1. P.S. to Director, RIMS, Imphal
2. Medical Superintendent, RIMS Hospital, Imphal.
3. P.A. to DDA, RIMS, Imphal.
4. The System Administrator, RIMS, Imphal – for uploading the above

notice on RIMS, website for wide information.

5. File concerned
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